
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

In accordance with Section 119.03 of the Ohio Revised Code, notice is hereby given 
that a public hearing will be held by the Ohio Civil Rights Commission on Tuesday, 
February 26, 2019 at 9:30 a.m. in the 5th Floor Conference Room of the Rhodes State 
Office Tower, 30 East Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215. 
 
At this hearing, any person may appear and be heard personally, through an attorney or 
both. The Commission will receive written position statements and oral testimony from 
the public. Persons who desire to submit written statements only should submit them by 
mail, email or fax no later than Friday February 22, 2019 to: 

 
Mail to:  Ohio Civil Rights Commission 

ATTN:  Legal Department 
30 East Broad Street, 5th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Email to: stephanie.demers@civ.ohio.gov  

Fax to:  614-466-7742 
 

The purpose of this hearing is to solicit public comment on proposed amendments to the 
following rules found in Ohio Administrative Code Section 4112: 
 
4112-5-05 Sex discrimination [Adding “in employment”].  
  (Amended) 
 
4112-5-06 Discrimination against the disabled in places of public accommodation. 
  (Amended) 
 
4112-5-08 Discrimination in the employment of the disabled.  

(Amended) 
 
4112-6-02 Punitive damages. 
  (Rescinded) 
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